
COUNCIL – 15 MAY 2024 
 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 
Question 1 

 

Carl Warnell to ask Cllr Tim Hoskin, the 
Executive Member for Environmental 
Sustainability 

I notice the Simplifying Recycling legislation proposed by DEFRA in 
October 2023 has been published today (9th May 2024) and contains 
requirements for a single commingled dry waste bin and at worst, 
fortnightly collection of residual waste bins (more regular preferred). 
Could the executive member explain how this impacts the 2025 waste 
recycling and street cleansing contract (discussed in the Extraordinary 
Executive meeting on 21st December 2023) from both a financial and 
non-financial perspective? 
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